
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                         

 

                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click here to view our latest news articles. 
 
Why not also follow us on Facebook 
@ShrewsburyAcademy for a wealth of 
content, from student, staff and school 
celebrations, to competitions. We encourage 
you to get interactive with our posts! 
 

To hear about news from across the Trust, 
why not also follow @MarchesAcademyTrust. 
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NEWS 

      | Shrewsbury Academy, Corndon Crescent, Shrewsbury, SY1 4LL 
      | 01743 276700 
      | info@shr.mmat.co.uk 
      | shrewsburyacademy.co.uk 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

“Gratitude, help us to see what is there and not what isn’t” 
By Annette Bridges 

 

What a great way to finish for the weekend, with various fundraising activities taking place 
across the school for Children in Need.  It was also a pleasure to host the representatives from 
the BBC today their ‘Share your Story’ presentation, to celebrate 100 years of their 
organisation.  Paul Shuttleworth and Cath Palmer shared their stories to students across the 
school. 
 
As we get closer to the end of the term and the inevitable change in weather, can I please ask 
for your continued support in ensuring uniform remains smart and of school issue.  Students 
must not wear trainers, tracksuit tops or hoodies.  All students must wear tie and school 
jumper or blazer. 
 
With the World Cup starting this weekend, for those with a  
football interest, enjoy the games and for those who don’t, enjoy  
the empty shops and roads!  Have a great weekend. 
 

 
 

   Miss Julie Johnson 
Headteacher 

Friday, 18th November 2022 
2022 

 

 

Remembrance Day 
KS3 students in Mr Hickford and Mrs 

Hanson’s class worked hard to create 

some beautiful poppy designs for our 

Remembrance Day. 

 

Botanical Gardens 

Our Art students recently enjoyed a trip 

to the Botanical Gardens in 

Birmingham, where they spent the day 

photographing and sketching the 

amazing array of tropical plants and 

birds. 

  

       

Examinations Invigilator 
£9.50/hr in line with minimum wage 
Casual as and when required 
To start as soon as possible 
 
We are looking for an enthusiastic person to 
join our Exams and Data team to provide 
professional and efficient support at 
Shrewsbury Academy. We are recruiting for 
Exam Invigilators to work throughout the 
year. This role would require flexible ad hoc 
examination support with variable working 
hours. Full training will be provided.   
 
If you have any other queries, please 

contact Mo James, School Data and Exams 

Manager or telephone on 01743 276700 

 

Click here to view our upcoming 
events.  
 

• 5th Dec – Xmas Concert Week 

• 7th Dec – Mince Pies and cakes 
with parents 

• 8th Dec – Telford Theatre Trip 
 
Click here to view our term dates 

Operations – N Parkin 
Discounted Dell Products  

Shrewsbury Academy have coupled with Dell Advantage to offer students, parents, and carers discounts on Dell products.   

Dell Advantage Student (DAS) works like this: 

1. DAS is a free programme that offers genuine savings to our students, parents, and carers – up to 20% off.  
2. Visit https://www.dell.com/en-uk/lp/k12-students, enter your email address, using the following school information: ID 

Number EVJSY6 to receive a voucher code via email.  
Finally, visit Dell’s webpage Shop: Dell Site Map of All Products, Solutions & Services | Dell UK, choose the product and apply 

the voucher they received through email. 

Free School Meals over the holiday periods 

Shropshire Council has taken the decision to extend support for Free School Meal children during the school holidays to cover 

Christmas and February half term as part of the council’s cost of living support. 

Free school meals holiday support extended until end of spring term - Shropshire Council Newsroom 

Further information will be provided nearer to these holiday periods 

 

Shropshire 

Council are 

offering 

support in this 

current 

financial 

climate.  

Please see 

attached flyer 

for further 

details. 

Year 11 leavers hoodies will be available to order from Monday 21st 

November 2022 to Tuesday 28th February 2023 (cut-off date) with 

School Shop Direct. Please go online www.schoolshopdirect.co.uk 

and click on your school page. You can then choose your hoody and 

pay online. All hoodies will be completed together after the cut off 

date and will be delivered to the school. The school will notify you 

when your order is ready. We politely request you do not miss the cut 

off date for ordering as hoodies are all printed together. Any orders 

after the cut off date cannot be accepted. Sizing samples are 

available at the school to try on before you order.” 
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